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Dear Sir / Madam 

 

TELECOMMUNICATIONS NETWORK INFRASTRUCTURE PROVISIONING  

 

This notice is issued for the following lots in the below listed development only (“Lots”): 

LOT/UNIT NUMBERS REQUESTED FOR NETWORK 

 2 lots 

Lots Being Cancelled: L10 SP257877 

Lots Being Created: Lot 10, 11 
 

  

EXISTING LOT & PLAN NUMBER 

 
                             L10 SP257877 

 
NAME OF DEVELOPMENT & LOCATION 

 
Fernbank Road / Lot 10 Fernbank Road, Cabarlah QLD 4352 

 

Telstra Corporation Limited confirms that telecommunications network infrastructure has been 
provisioned to the above development.  Additional works may still be required in order for 
telecommunications services to be provided in the development.  

These works will, if the telecommunications network infrastructure continues to be owned by Telstra, be 
carried out at Telstra’s sole discretion and Telstra reserves the right to require a contribution from the 
developer for the cost of those additional works.    

This letter is not a confirmation that telecommunications services can or will be provided at the 
development over the provisioned infrastructure or that the infrastructure meets necessary legal 
requirements or industry guidelines imposed under the Telecommunications Legislation Amendment (Fibre 
Deployment) Act 2011.  As the NBN will roll out in different timeframes for different developments, it may 
be appropriate for Telstra to provide a customer’s services (in the interim) over technology other than 
fixed line.  Telstra will continue to meet its universal service obligation in ensuring that eligible customers 
have access to a standard telephone service. 

Telstra Corporation Limited is not responsible to a recipient of this confirmation or anyone else for any 
loss suffered in connection with this confirmation or any of the content and excludes, to the maximum 
extent permitted by law, any liability which may arise as a result of the issue of this confirmation or its 
content.   

If you have any enquiries or require any further information please contact me at the above address. 

Yours sincerely, 
John McEvoy-Bowe 
 
Access Planner 

 

 

 
Phone:    0746169876 
Email:    lynton@signatureprojects.com.au 
 
Attention:          Lynton Jones 
 

Phone: 1800 226 543 
Facsimile: 02 4924 9212 
E-mail: GreenfieldsRegistrations@team.telstra.com  
Our ref: AFR:     17359872 
Your ref: Fernbank Road 
 Date:            5 th December 2015 
 

 
 

  

On behalf of Telstra Corporation Limited
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